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Change in Cutoff Time for Submitting Pre-Bid Questions through Web Page 
 
 

A change has been made to the cutoff time for submitting questions to the Department through 

the Pre-Bid Questions and Answers web page.  For a typical contract, with a 2:00 pm 

Wednesday bid opening, the ability to submit questions through the web page now ends at 9:00 

am Monday.  [This is 15 hours earlier than the previous cutoff time.] 

 

The cutoff time for the Department to post responses remains the same, at noon the day before 

the bid opening (Tuesday for a typical bid opening).  

 

The Guidelines, Advertising-Phase Activities have been updated to reflect this change.   

 

http://dot-contractsqanda.ct.gov/
http://www.ct.gov/dot/lib/dot/documents/aec/Eng_Adv_Phase_Guidance.pdf
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